
Notice 
DAC/N-84/2023-24, dated 23.08.2023 

 
The classes of Semester-I of B.A. / B.Sc. / B.Com. courses will resume on 24th 

August, 2023 as per normal routine. All the students of Semester-I of B.A. / B.Sc. / 

B.Com. courses are advised to produce copy of the ‘Application for Admission’ and 

the ‘Admission Fee receipt’ at the entrance of the college on demand. No students 

will be allowed entry into the college without copies of the documents mentioned 

above. 

 

The Calcutta University Practical Examination, 2023 at this centre will be held as per 

routine published earlier. The Examinees are required to produce the CU Admit card 

in the original at the entrance for gaining entry into the college. 

 

No student other than those mentioned above will be allowed entry into the college.  

 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 


